
Every community in California, including Agoura Hills 
has to provide their fair share of  affordable housing? 

Did you know

We have to change zoning on certain properties to 
multi-family residential to allow for more density in 
the City to provide our fair share of  affordable housing?

Did you know

Where we are proposing the new multi-family housing? 
Do you want to know

We hope to see you there!  For questions, contact Jessica Cleavenger 
at 818-597-7342 or email jcleavenger@agourahillscity.org.

When:  Wednesday, August 4, 2021
Where:  Agoura Hills Recreation and Event Center
             29900 Ladyface Court, Agoura Hills 91301
Time:  5pm – Doors Open
             6pm-8pm - Formal Presentation
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☛

☛

Please
mark your calendars

for August 4, 2021, for an
important workshop on the

HOUSING ELEMENT UPDATE OF AGOURA HILLS, 
where we will answer these questions, gather 

your feedback, and provide additional information.


